

## State of New Jersey

DEPARTMENT OF MILITARY AND VETERANS AFFAIRS
NEW JERSEY VETERANS MEMORIAL HOME AT MENLO PARK
132 EVERGREEN ROAD
EDISON, NEW JERSEY 08818-3013

☆

PHILIP D. MURPHY
Governor
Commander-in-Chief

SHEILA OLIVER Lieutenant Governor LISA J. HOU, D.O. Brigadier General The Adjutant General

10 May 2023

## Dear Resident,

During the course of routine maintenance, the Veterans Home identified areas of concern with respect to the appearance of drywall in some areas of the facility.

Out of an abundance of caution, we temporarily relocated several residents. I worked with our engineering team to conduct a room by room survey to ensure a safe environment for all residents and staff. At this time, we do not anticipate any further room changes.

Over the next few weeks, the Veterans Home will complete repair activities to mitigate any problems and ensure the highest possible quality of care for your neighbors and you. I will send an additional update as information becomes available.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. My door is always open.

Regards,

Lisa Kranis, LNHA, MPA, CDP

Chief Executive Officer

"Serving Those Who Served"



## State of New Jersey

DEPARTMENT OF MILITARY AND VETERANS AFFAIRS
NEW JERSEY VETERANS MEMORIAL HOME AT MENLO PARK
132 EVERGREEN ROAD
EDISON, NEW JERSEY 08818-3013

☆

PHILIP D. MURPHY
Governor
Commander-in-Chief

SHEILA OLIVER Lieutenant Governor LISA J. HOU, D.O. Brigadier General The Adjutant General

10 May 2023

Dear Families and POA's,

During the course of routine maintenance, the Veterans Home identified areas of concern with respect to the appearance of drywall in some areas of the facility.

Out of an abundance of caution, we temporarily relocated several residents. I worked with our engineering team to conduct a room by room survey to ensure a safe environment for all residents and staff. At this time, we do not anticipate any further room changes.

Over the next few weeks, the Veterans Home will complete repair activities to mitigate any problems and ensure the highest possible quality of care for our residents. I will send an additional update as information becomes available.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. My door is always open.

Regards,

Lisa Kranis, LNHA, MPA, CDP

Chief Executive Officer